
 

 

 

 

 

 

COMSTOCK BUILDING COMMITTEE 

 

MINUTES 

 

February 17, 2014 

 

 

 

Present: Bill Brautigam, Richard Creeth, Dave Hapke, Mark Ketley, Bruce Hampson, Jim 

Saxe and Judy Zucker 

Absent:  Steve Pierce, Joe Polito and Joe Seaman  

Also present: Hal Clark, Rusty Malik and Ty Tregellas 

 

Chairman Judy Zucker opened the meeting at 7:15 p.m. 

 

Minutes of the February 6, 2014 meeting were approved as distributed. 

 

The chair thanked Rusty Malik for his clear and comprehensive presentation at the Board of 

Selectmen meeting on February 12.  

 

The committee discussed the technology and communications infrastructure features 

developed following Rusty Malik’s meeting with engineer Brian Ziegler of RZ Design 

Associates and John Savarese, Wilton’s Information Systems Director   Rusty Malik also 

reviewed with the group the security elements currently incorporated in the renovation plan 

and the choice of finishes and casework. 

 

Possible scope reduction options were mentioned. 

 

The chairman distributed copies of the front-page article on the Comstock renovation project 

in the March-April issue of Corridors. 

   

The meeting adjourned at 9:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

   Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

  Judy Zucker, Secretary pro-tem 

 


